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November 3rd, 2023 

 

 

RE: 2024 Price Increase 

 

 

 

To Our Valued Customers: 

 

In response to the increase announcements from the domestic steel mill’s, Super Stud will be 

increasing prices by a minimum of 10% on all steel products on deliveries on or after  

January 2nd , 2024.  This is in addition to the December 2023 price increase. 

 

Super Stud will honor all UNEXPIRED quotes in accordance with our quote policy.   Please 

contact your sales representative to review your pending job quotations. 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding the price increase or escalators, please contact your Super 

Stud Building Products Sales Representative. 

 

 

Thank you for your business and continued support. 

 

 

Tim Regina  

 

 
 

Sales Manager 

Super Stud Building Products 

 

  


